
Suspects  sought  in  North
Shore burglaries

These  two  people
are  being  sought
by  Placer  County
sheriff’s
detectives.

By KTVN-TV

The Placer County Sheriff’s Office is seeking the public’s
help  to  identify  two  suspects  involved  in  a  series  of
burglaries  from  March.

Secret Witness is offering a cash reward of $750 to find two
people who were involved in vehicle burglaries on Mt. Rose
Highway,  residential  burglaries  at  North  Lake  Tahoe  and
fraudulent use of credit cards.

Read the whole story

https://www.laketahoenews.net/2018/05/suspects-sought-north-shore-burglaries/
https://www.laketahoenews.net/2018/05/suspects-sought-north-shore-burglaries/
http://www.ktvn.com/story/38252999/placer-county-sheriff-releases-images-of-burglary-suspects

